
A quick note for those who haven’t seen that the province of 
British Columbia has closed Whistler for at least 3 weeks 
(and possibly the rest of their season) because of a growing 
number of employees who’ve recently become infected and 
are looking to ‘address and prevent community spread’.

II bring this up to illustrate the point that, despite it being 
late-season, we’re still exposed to potential closures if we 
don’t get ourselves together relative to staff exposures.  

If you are feeling sick, exhibiting any of the symptoms 
relating to COVID-19, or think you have had close contact 
with someone who has tested positive:

StayStay home and call your Manager who will connect with our 
Wellness Director.

Your Manager will be in touch with you regarding next steps 
for your situation (testing, contact tracing, and working with 
the State on proper documentation, as needed).
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